JAMES R. KILLIAN, JR.

June 30, 1959

Dear Mr. Killian:

I appreciate very much your invitation on behalf of the Killian Klan to attend its regular reunion, which is scheduled for September 13.

I sincerely wish that I could plan to be with you, but my schedule for the next few months is too unclear at this time to make such a commitment. I suggest, therefore, that you go ahead with the reunion as planned, and if later I find it possible to attend, I will be in touch with you.

Thank you for thinking of me. With warm good wishes to the Killian Klan for a successful and enjoyable outing,

Cordially,

J. R. Killian, Jr.

Mr. Guy C. Killian 416 South Broad Street Gastonia, North Carolina